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Year 3/4 Spring Newsletter           Monday 20th January 2020 

Dear Year 3/4 families, 

We welcome you all back to the Spring 1 half term here in Year 3 and 4. We hope you had a restful and 
enjoyable Christmas break.  
 
Thank you for your continued support with your child’s attendance and sending your child to school, on 
time in the correct uniform. They all look extremely smart and ready for learning. Just a reminder that all 
children need to be in black shoes or trainers – without any colourful/white emblems etc. on them. 
 
Looking ahead into our spring term together, we are learning about famous bridges in Topic and living 
things and their habitats in Science. Your child should have received a topic page in their reading record. 
This will help you with key words and questions that we will be investigating this term – please talk to your 
child about their learning. We’ve also suggested little projects/activities that could be done at home.  
 
We are really looking forward to our school trip to Yorkshire Museum whilst studying the Rotten Romans 
throughout Spring 2. You will receive a letter shortly with all details associated with this.  
We ask you to continue to read with your children at home, helping them build their confidence in 
discussion and analysis as well as nurturing a love for reading. Many of our children have been passing 
on their recommendations in class and we love to hear and discuss about their favourite books that they 
have been reading at home.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school during the week. As outlined in the school 
uniform policy, PE kit is a plain white t-shirt and dark shorts. Branded trainers can be worn for PE. 
 

Thanks again for your continued support. We’re on the playground each morning/after school should you 
have any queries.  
 
Year 3 and 4 team.  

Year 4 PE Timetable  

4JG – Tuesday & Thursday 

4LF – Monday &Wednesday  

4LJ – Tuesday & Thursday  

 

Year 3 PE Timetable 

3LR – Mondays 

3RH – Mondays 

3SH – Wednesday 

All year, Year 3 Swimming on Thursdays  
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